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BY EMAIL 
 
July 18, 2016 
 
Mr. Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
Public Interest Advocacy Centre (PIAC) 
31 Hillsdale Avenue East 
Toronto, ON 
M4S 1T4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Janigan:  
 
Re: Ottawa River Power Corporation (Ottawa River Power) 

Board File Number EB-2014-0105 
 
The OEB has considered your letter dated July 14, 2016, requesting an extension to 
July 26, 2016 to file the Vulnerable Energy Consumer Coalition’s (VECC) cost claim.  
 
The OEB grants VECC’s request for an extension to file its cost claim until July 26, 
2016. Ottawa River Power shall file with the OEB and forward to intervenors any 
objections to the claimed costs within 10 days of VECC’s submission of its cost claim. 
Intervenors shall file with the OEB and forward to Ottawa River Power any responses to 
any objections for cost claims within 7 days from Ottawa River Power’s reply to the cost 
claims. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
Cc:  Ottawa River Power Corporation jdonnelly@orpowercorp.com 
       Jay Shepherd, jay.shepherd@canadianenergylawyers.com 
 Donna Brady, Public Interest Advocacy Centre (PIAC) dbrady@piac.ca 
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